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USE OF SOCIAL MEDIA 

 
Federal Council would like to remind all members that our sport is run by volunteers, 
all of whom are doing their very best in the interests of the sport - for you to compete. 
The fact that comments and discussion on a social media post can cause distress and 
disruption to individuals and the ACDS, is not acceptable. This behaviour is contrary 
to the Code of Conduct and will be dealt with accordingly. 
 
We ask that you consider very carefully the consequences of your words, both online 
and in person.  
 
Members can write to, or approach members of the committee if you have feedback, 
and constructive feedback is always welcome. Misuse of social media is inappropriate 
as can gain momentum and is often fed by people who are not members and /or who 
do not compete in driving activities. 
 
Respect and consideration of others should be at the centre of our sport.  
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